
 

LAURENTIAN UNIVERSITY – PUBLICATION OF AWARD INFORMATION 

 

As per Article 516 of the Canadian Free Trade Agreement (CFTA), Laurentian is releasing the 

following information regarding procurements covered under the CFTA: 

 

Limited Tendering: 

 

a. Complete SSR-UCR Hot Water Piping Upgrades Project per 17-TEN02 

b. Awarded to Patrick Mechanical Ltd., Walden Industrial Park, 119 Magill Street, Lively 

ON P3Y 1K6 

c. Total contract value estimated at $485,000.00 + Taxes CAD 

d. Award Date August 14th, 2017 

e. Reason for Limited Tendering approach - Emergency situation – Tender 17-TEN-02 was 

issued in July 2017 closing on August 3rd, 2017 as a result of finding a severely corroded 

and broken heating line with a tunnel from SSR feeding all of the heating needs of UCR 

in May 2017. Only 2 bids were received, one bidder has subsequently withdrawn their 

bid as they are now unable to complete the project in time. As a result we have a single 

vendor that is able to undertake the work per the schedule issued with the tender 

documents.  As the project will require 8 weeks to complete and have heat restored we 

are unable to re-tender the project. 

 

 

 

Date of issue:  Monday, October 23rd, 2017 

This notice will remain posted for twenty-one (21) calendar days – inquiries after this period 

may be directed as per below. 

 

Contact: 

Procurement, Contract and Risk 

Laurentian University 

935 Ramsey Lake Road 

Sudbury, ON P3E 2C6 

 

Tel.:   705-675-1151 

Email – Purchasing@laurentian.ca 

 

 

 

http://www.procurement.uwaterloo.ca/

